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Flood Control Advisory Board 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Regular Meeting of the 
Flood Control Advisory Board 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38.431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that 
the Flood Control Advisory Board WILL NOT hold its regular meeting on 
Wednesday, April 26, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. as there are no action items for Board 
consideration.   

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 24, 
2023. 

Michael Fulton 
Director 
April 13, 2023 


